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Newsletter no. 3                       Autumn Term  
 Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Our value this half term is Friendship 
 

           
                
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Don’t forget your loose change! Cash only for our Macmillan Coffee morning as our Year 2 pupils 
will be practising their money counting skills! 
 
We’re very excited about our forthcoming charity event in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. Year 2 
pupils are asked to bring in cakes, packet of biscuits, some teabags or coffee. Please bring these 
along on the morning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the following children who are in our Gold Book this week: 

Dolphins: Aiden and Willa 
Penguins: Lark and Henry 
Puffins:  Ben  
 
The Head Teacher’s award goes to Raife in Dolphins Class. 

Year 2 pupils are holding the Witley Macmillan coffee morning. 
 

All parents/carers are welcome from 9 am through to 10.30 am up in the Jubilee Hall. Cash only. 
 
See you there! 
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Open the Book is back! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
What is Open the Book? 
 
 

Open the Book (OtB) offers primary school children an opportunity to hear key Bible stories told by 
a team of Christians from local churches, who present the stories during assemblies or acts of 
collective worship. We are extremely fortunate to have our own team from our All Saints Church, 
Witley.  The team will be in fortnightly to lead the assemblies.  
 
Some of our Year 2 children joined in the story telling of The Greedy Farmer which asked the 
children to reflect on the meaning of the story. 
 
The moral of the story to children is to avoid being greedy because greed can make you struggle for 
things you do not need and neglect others who are in need; ultimately not a path to happiness!  
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Harvest Festival 

We would welcome non-perishable food donations on Friday, 
30th September, Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th October. Please 
leave items in the Harvest Festival box near our main office 
reception door and we will arrange for these to be distributed 
out in our community. Suggested donations: 
 
Tinned Baked Beans 
Angel Delight 
Biscuits 
Custard 
Tinned rice pudding 
Tinned sweetcorn 
Tinned tomatoes 
Jars of Jam 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to invite parents/carers to our 
Harvest Festival 

 in the Jubilee Hall. 
 

Entrance to The Jubilee Hall is via the staff car park, 
please do not come through the playground as the 

children will be using this route. 
 

Monday, 3rd October 2022 at 2.35 pm 

Cake raffle winners!                                                                                               

This week’s winners are the Bradwell family.                                                                                                      

Thank you to the Durston family for the lovely 
Pikachu cake! 
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ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/23 

AUTUMN TERM 2022  

 

Friday 23rd September – Cake Raffle begins every Friday 

Friday 30th September – Year 2 MacMillan Coffee Morning 9 – 

10.30am. All parents/carers invited 

Monday 3rd October – Harvest Festival in the Jubilee Hall – Parents/carers welcome – 2.35 pm 

Wednesday 12th October – Year 2 Multi Sports at Broadwater School 1 – 2.45 pm (transport provided) 

Friday 14th October – Year 2 trip to Arundel Castle - details to follow 

Half term - Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children 

End of term - Friday 16th December – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm                  

                                             

SPRING TERM 2023 

Start of term -Tuesday 3rd January  

*Friday 10th February – INSET DAY 3 

Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day come dressed as a book character 

End of term - Friday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 

 

At Witley School The Hen House offers breakfast/after 
school care and we have a few spaces available, 
particularly on a Friday.  
 
Even if you’re looking for one session a week  
our Hen House can accommodate you. 
For further information 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 care@thehen-house.com 
www.thehen-house.com 

mailto:care@thehen-house.com
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SUMMER TERM 2023 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

Start or term - Tuesday 18th April  

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5  

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

End of term – Friday 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please see our website for the latest lunch menu from our 
caterers Twelve15 
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